
Schaller Public Library 

March 31, 2020 

Due to the Coronavirus, we did not have an actual meeting.  I emailed 

copies to Jane, Rich, Judy, Jackie, Carol and LaDon.  I hand delivered 

copies to Janice and Doris.  The State Library recommended that we 

continue to pay all regular employees, as these figures were already 

figured into our budgets.  Everyone looked over the figures and all, but 

LaDon, have responded and said to pay all as reported. 
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